
 

 

 
2nd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
National Youth Dance Company – Dance Workshop – 9th February  
 
The Dance and Drama department have provided the opportunity to work with the NYDC to develop their technical 
range with professional dance practitioners.  The workshops are free and a great way to learn from professionals in 
the industry.  The workshops will be held during the school day with the later one concluding at 3.30pm.  The 
workshops will run as follows: 
 
Workshop 1 
11am – 1pm: All Year 10 and Year 11 dance students 
 
Workshop 2 
1:30pm – 3:30pm: All Year 9 dance students 
 
If students catch a bus home they will able to leave at 3:20pm  
 
Students are asked to bring their dance kit or PE kit in for this day, plenty of snacks and a drink.  We will 
accommodate changing time at the start of the event with their teachers.  This is a fantastic opportunity to develop 
their technique working towards unit 2 of their BTEC course, Developing Skills and Techniques for Performance. 
Please can you confirm your attendance to the above event on ParentPay by Friday 3rd February. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Dance & Drama department on the telephone 
number above (ext.11327). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
SCorboz 

 
Mrs S Corboz 
Curriculum Leader for Dance and Drama 


